ATTENTION ALPHA RESIDENTS:

IT HAS COME TO OUR ATTENTION SEVERAL HOMEOWNERS DID NOT
RECEIVE THEIR 2017/2"° QUARTER UTIILTY BILL

THESE BILLS WERE MAILED ON MARCH 27, 2017

THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL WILL WAIVE ANY INTEREST IF YOU PAY BY
MAY 18, 2017

THIS ONLY APPLIES IF YOU WERE NOT DELINQUENT FOR PREVIOUS
QUARTERS

PAYMENTS MAY BE MADE BETWEEN NORMAL OFFICE HOURS
MONDAY & THURSDAY 8AM - 1PM
TUESDAY EVENINGS 5PM - 7PM

OR

YOU MAY LEAVE PAYMENT IN THE DROP BOX
LOCATED IN THE REAR OF THE BUILDING

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION



